
From the Principal’s Desk: 

 

Dear STM families, 

ITBS and CoGat testing are completed!  

Both tests have gone well these past 

two weeks. I am pleased how well the 

students handled all the testing. Now 

we can return to our regular 

schedules.  I also wanted to tell you 

how proud I am of our school for its 

support of the victims of Hurricane 

Irma. We collected $471 on that Dress 

Down Day!!! What a remarkable 

accomplishment!  We as a school pray 

for the victims of all the hurricanes 

and earthquakes every morning.  Just 

a reminder that Picture Day is coming 

up on Oct. 5th, 2017. Order forms 

have already gone home; please 

return them to your child’s teacher if 

you plan on ordering pictures as soon 

as you can. Our first ever STM cross 

country team completed their first 

season this past Wednesday.  They 

achieved 4th place overall for varsity 

and junior varsity.  What an incredible 

season!!  We are all so proud of them!  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Sonja Keane 

www. stmcentral.org 
Attendance Line: 
(847)  742-3959 ext. 154 

                  New Staff at STM 
       New to our staff this year is Kristie Alvey. Mrs. Alvey is 
the the new IT coordinator for STM.  She is responsible for 

the newsletter, the new website, computers for the staff and students, and 
so much more!  Mrs. Alvey is married and has two teenage children.  Both 
her children went to Sts. Peter and Paul in Cary for school where Mrs. Alvey 
was very involved!  As the years progressed she began substitute teaching at 
the school and later helped with their computer labs and tech classes.  Mrs. 
Alvey began her career in the business world, but now uses that knowledge 
to help us grow here at STM.  We are very blessed to have her!         

       

 

 

Look What’s New At STM 
 

 
Show your school pride by 
displaying the new STM car 
magnet! Principal Sonja 
Keane provided one for each 
family at Fee Day. Please 
contact the school office if 
you didn’t receive one or if 
you’d like to purchase 
another one for $5. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

More News 
Weekly newsletter of St. Thomas More Catholic School 

 

Upcoming events: 
 

Saturday, September 30 Girls Volleyball, Great Lake Tournament, 
Away 

Tuesday, October 3  Girls Volleyball v Harvest Christian &  
    St. Laurence, Home 
Thursday, October 5  Picture Day 
Thursday, October 5   Girls Volleyball @ St. Ed’s 
Friday, October 6  No School, Teacher In-Service Day 
Monday, October 9  No School, Columbus Day 
Thursday, October 12  Fifth Grade Retreat 
Friday, October 13  School Walk-a-thon 
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Congratulations, 
STM Cross Country on a 

stellar inaugural season! 
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Spiritwear Orders Extended to Thursday, September 28th 



  



 



  



 


